
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

WEEKLY CALENDAR AND EVENTS 
December 2nd – December 9th   

 

  Sunday 2nd    
10:00 a.m. Service of Worship with Communion 
11:15 a.m. Children’s choir rehearsal 
11:15 a.m. Chapel breakfast served by Men’s Association 
2:00 p.m. Widows support group 
 
Monday 3rd      
7:00 p.m. Al-Anon meeting 

 

Tuesday 4th  
7 p.m.  NA step meeting 

 

Wednesday 5th      
12:30 p.m. Quilting group 
7:00 p.m. Al-Anon meeting  

 

 Thursday 6th  
 7:00 p.m. Adult choir rehearsal 
 

Friday 7th     
7:30 p.m. NA meeting 
 

Saturday 8th   9 a.m. – 2 p.m. Chapel Christmas Bazaar  
 

Sunday 9th       
10:00 a.m. Service of Worship followed by fellowship 
  Liturgist: TBA 
  Ushers: Mason Bard and Rhonda Hanson 
11:15 a.m. Children’s choir rehearsal 
11:15 a.m. Christian Ed meeting 
2:00 p.m. Widows support group 

 

 

 

 
NEW WINTER QUILTS 

The quilts in the Sanctuary have been changed. 
Thank you to Ruth Simmons, Jane Erskine, Rosina Guise and  

Carolyn Williamson for the quilts displayed. 
Special thanks to Paula Erskine and Earl and Justin Wood for hanging the quilts. 

 

2019 STEWARDSHIP & PLEDGE UPDATE 
To date we have received 67 household pledge units, totaling $113,372 toward  

the General Fund.  Our proposed operating budget for 2019 is $140,000.   
We have also received 44 household pledge units, totaling $12,194 toward the  

Missions Fund.  Our proposed Missions Fund budget for 2019 is $10,000. 
We give thanks for generous and giving hearts and look forward to all that will be 
possible in ministry and the building of community in 2019!  If you would still like  
to make a pledge, pledge cards are available on the tables outside the Sanctuary,  

online or from the church office. 
 

CHAPEL BOARD AND OFFICER POSITIONS AVAILABLE 
Opportunities for members to serve on the Boards of Deacons, Trustees,  

Christian Education, and Stewardship exist. The Officer positions of Clerk, Treasurer  
and Assistant Treasurer are also open. Please see Lynne Vaudry for information. 

 

LOAVES AND FISHES RHODE ISLAND 
The Chapel will be hosting the mobile Loaves and Fishes RI food truck on Saturday 
January 19th. In addition to volunteers and food we will be looking for donations  

of socks along with hats and gloves (new or slightly used).   
Please contact Steve Hill with any questions (shill@sbca.org). 

 

HEIFER INTERNATIONAL 
Looking for a unique gift for the person who has everything? 

Do you want to teach your children about giving to those who are less fortunate  
during the holidays?  Consider making a donation to Heifer 

International (www.heifer.org).  There are so many projects to help with.   
Your donation can go toward the purchase a farm animal, or to support sustainable 

farming programs, clean water initiatives, the building of irrigation systems,  
and many more programs.  Check out the website for more information. 

 



  

“MINISTRY AND MISSION HAPPENINGS” 
 

CHAPEL BREAKFAST HOSTED BY THE MEN’S ASSOCIATION TODAY 
The Men’s Association will be serving up their monthly Chapel breakfast  

today after the 10 a.m. Worship Service in Fellowship Hall.  Join us  
and enjoy fantastic food and fellowship.  Sam Henderson will be fixing up his  

special French toast!  The Chapel breakfast accepts free-will donations,  
which will help fund this year’s college scholarships.  All are welcome! 

 

WELCOME OUR NEW CHILDREN’S MINISTRY COORDINATOR 
We welcome Amanda Iocco, our new Children’s Ministry Coordinator!  Amanda begins 
her work with us today.  Her email address is amanda@fourcornerschapel.org.  Plan  

to stick around after worship this morning for breakfast and to welcome Amanda! 
 

TODAY IN WORSHIP 
Liturgist: Matt Gilson  

Ushers: Dave Brakenwagen, Mark Gilson, Ray Gobeille and Bernie Lemos 
If you are interested in helping out with Sunday services as an usher or liturgist,  

please check the board outside the side door of the Sanctuary, or speak with  
Pastor David. You may sign up online at 

http://fourcornerschapel.org/usherliturgistsignup.html 
 

TODDLER CARE 
Just a reminder that our Toddler Care Room is open weekly during the Sunday 
10 a.m. service.  Parents with children ages infant up to Pre-K can sign their  

children in before service or after the Children's Moment.  The Toddler Room is 
located outside the side sanctuary door, first room on your left. 

 

THIS WEEK'S OPEN OFFICE HOURS FOR PASTOR 
Looking to get in touch with David?  Want to just stop by?  David will keep open 

office hours this week on Wednesday, 10 - 12 p.m. at Phantom Farms, or by 
appointment. 

 

YOUTH PARENTS MEETING 
There will be a Youth Parents Meeting on Sunday, December 16 following worship.   

 

 
DECEMBER BLOOD DRIVE 

The final blood drive of the year is underway and will run through the  
month of December.  To donate blood to the Rhode Island Blood Center,  

schedule your December appointment today (401-453-8383) at the  
Woonsocket Blood Center, 2168 Diamond Hill Road, Woonsocket 

 

When you arrive at the Blood Center: 
1. Tell them you are from Four Corners Community Chapel #0283 
2. Be sure that you have your driver’s license or other form of ID. 

 

During the season of giving, what better gift to give than the gift of life! 
 

NORTHERN RI FOOD PANTRY FOOD DRIVE 
The Missions Board is collecting the following  

foods for the Northern Rhode Island Food Pantry: 
canned vegetables canned gravy  boxed stuffing   
instant potatoes canned pumpkin canned cranberry sauce 

Please drop off donated items in the baskets at either entrance of the church. 
 

ANNUAL CHRISTMAS TAG TREE 
Each your, the Chapel provides support to local families and children’s shelters  

through the Christmas tag tree.  For those who have taken a tag from the tag tree,  
please purchase the item and return it unwrapped with the tag attached by  

December 9th. Thank you for helping to make a child's Christmas brighter this year. 
 

DAILY DEVOTIONALS ARE AVAILABLE 
The free Our Daily Bread devotional booklets for December through  
February are now available. They are located on the tables outside  

of both doors of the sanctuary. Please feel free to take one. 
 


